
 

 Academic Year 2025/2026  
Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you for attending your interview for a Childcare or Health & Social Care course, we hope to be able to 
welcome you to the college for the academic year 2025/2026  
 

Below is information on our uniform policy for Care Professions and where this can be ordered from. It is 
recommended that you have two polo shirts and one polar fleece or sweatshirt top. You are also required to 
wear black or navy trousers/jeans or a skirt.  If you are eligible for the college bursary then you can apply for 
your uniform to be funded.  

 
 

    
  *Prices correct Prices  

     from website
    @ 21.05.25                                     Prices From £17.50                Prices From £11.75                Prices From  £14.00          
 
Uniforms are available at the Price Buckland website - www.price-buckland.co.uk, search for Milton Keynes 
College, click on the ‘Milton Keynes College’ link and ‘Shop Now’ (in the picture on the website). 
 

As a school we believe that all students should be as aspirational as possible. We hope that all students 
achieve to their full potential and have the opportunity to progress either to the next level of study, 
employment, apprenticeships or traineeships when they meet the requirements expected of them. Many of 
our students are successful and below are some of the potential destinations for students on completion of 
programmes: 

 

Childcare Health and Social Care 
Employment in childcare settings 
Apprenticeships in Early Years 
University 
Employment in schools 
Other courses in college 

Employment in a variety of care settings 
Apprenticeships in Adult Care 
University 
Employment in MK Hospital 
Other courses in college 
Higher Education in college 

  

We very much hope that you make us your first choice for your next step in education and we wish you the 
very best in your remainder of secondary education.  
 
Kind regards 
 



 

 
Holly Gidman  
Deputy Head of School 
T    01908 684503  
E     hollygidman@mkcollege.ac.uk 

mailto:hollygidman@mkcollege.ac.uk

